We are one month into the 2022-23 dance season and we are thrilled to be back! Spirit
Week was an absolute blast with students and teachers flexing their creativity and participat-
ing in themed dress-up days. We look forward to more activities throughout the year where
we can come together as a studio and have fun!

As we look ahead to recital, we want to highlight a few
> 'Q“f of the important details and dates coming up. Recital at
2L N\WDA s optional, however we hope that you will join us
in what promises to be a festive performance! This

— winter, we will have a single show at Byrnes Performing
B i A Arts Center on the evening of Friday. December 16th.
* 8" Dress and tech rehearsal information will be finalized
£.i and communicated closer to the event but we expect

= these to take place at the studio. Tickets will be avail-
able in mid November and will be $20 each. Photo information will be released soon.

If you choose not to have your dancer participate in recital, then your Opt Out Form will be
due by Monday. October 24th. Opt-Out Forms are available at the front desk and should be
turned in there as well Costume Fees are $70 per costume and will be charged to the card
on file on Friday, October 28th. One Recital Fee per family of $55 is due to participate and
will be charged to the card on file on Friday, November 4th.

We cant wait to see the dancers on stage so we can celebrate their season of growth and
hard work!

® O e O
'?”-g . J ﬁ\ : 1...m ,«\"“ S 2 ‘_ﬁ 7
. S / b

October 17-21, we will hold our

Bring-A-Friend event during which 1 -,

concers may bring one riondto | R
each of their classes throughout -

the week and show them what i , ,
makes NWDA so great! NWDA will be holding a Team Bonding Event for

NWDA Company dancers from 5-8 p.m. on Saturday.
October 22nd. Students will enjoy fun activities and find
out who their dance buddies are for the year. This year
we are asking that no gifts be exchanged at the initial
event. The studio will be providing pizza with families
contributing side dishes for a potluck-style event. A
Google doc will be sent out soon for sign ups.

Wed just like to remind parents to be sure their dancer
is bringing a water bottle to class. Dancing is a high

. energy activity and the rooms often get warm so stay-
10/17 - 10/21 Bring A Friend Week Ing hydrated is very important. The studio does have
10/22 - NWDA Team Bonding bottled water available for purchase in the studio in
case a dancer forgets. In the event that a dancer needs
to purchase water from the studio, please be sure to

10/24 - Recital Opt Out Forms Due

10/28 - Costume Fees Due have them put their name on the clipboard so that they
10/31 - Halloween, Studio closed  can have it taken off of their punch card or charged to
11/04 - Recital Fees Due the card on file. For questions please contact the studio

via email at ofice@nwdanceandacro.com
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